Reference Code:
Title:

Creation Date(s):

Level of description:

Extent and medium:

Creator(s):

Access Conditions:

NATIONAL ARCHIVES

IRELAND

2005/151/664

Letter received by Paddy Harte, TD, from the
Assistant Editor of the Derry Journal in relation
to concern felt by the Catholic nationalist
minority in Northern Ireland at the attitude of
the Irish Government to the Northern Ireland
guestion, referring to the victory of the United
Ulster Unionist Council [in the 1974 general
election to Parliament in Westminster] and
fears of discrimination if Unionists are ‘given a
free hand’. Also refers to a speech by CC
O’Brien [Dr Conor Cruise O’Brien, TD, Minister
for Posts and Telegraphs] that will ‘reinforce
the worst Catholic fears’.
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